

Camden Council

37 John Street, Camden NSW 2570 DX 25807
PO Box 183, Camden 2570 ABN: 31 117 341 764
Telephone: 02 4654 7777 Fax: 02 4654 7829
Email: mail@camden.nsw.gov.au



Binder: Harrington Park 2 and Mater Dei

25 November 2011

Attention: Peter Goth
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
Locked Bag 5020
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Harrington Grove Planning Proposal - Amendment No. 8

Dear Mr Goth,

Please find enclosed the Harrington Grove Planning Proposal – Amendment No. 8. At its meeting on 22 November 2011, Council resolved to send the Planning Proposal for Gateway Determination. The Planning Proposal forms attachment 1 to the Council report and resolution (also enclosed). Other attachments to the Council report are also enclosed.

The Planning Proposal relates to various amendments to zone boundaries and minimum lot size across the Harrington Grove development.

It is proposed that the Planning Proposal be publicly exhibited for 28 days and that the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage and the NSW Heritage Council be consulted during this period.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 4654 7803 .

Yours sincerely,

Mary-Anne Madden

Senior Project Officer - Strategic Planning

4 Keedelees

Department of Planning Received

2 8 NOV 2011

Scanning Room